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Wednesday 22nd May 2024 
Dear Families, 

PE Uniform 
 
We are writing to give you plenty of notice of a change to our uniform policy which will take effect from 
September 2024.  
 
We have decided to introduce a uniform for our pupils to wear on PE days. We feel that this will bring 
many benefits to pupils, families and school, including: 

• Ensuring pupils have a smart, comfortable PE uniform which is suitable for all weathers  
• Removing the need for pupils to get changed in school which is currently lost learning time  
• Reducing the amount of lost property  

Teachers may also ask pupils to wear their PE kit on school trips which will ensure that pupils are 
wearing safe and comfortable clothes but are also easily recognisable as belonging to Elston Hall!  
 
Our PE uniform will consist of a bottle green t-shirt, a bottle green hoodie and a pair of black jogging 
bottoms, black leggings or black shorts with black or white trainers. Branded items will be available from 
our usual uniform supplier, Trutex (Crested School Wear). Non-branded bottle green t-shirts and hoodies 
can also be worn.  
 
We are very proud of our school uniform and how smart our pupils look and we will maintain these high 
expectations with our PE uniform. No colours other than those stated above should be worn and no 
large brand labels should be visible. If you would prefer for your child not to wear the PE uniform, they 
should arrive in school in their usual school uniform and will be required to get changed into a PE kit 
before their PE lesson.  
 
We hope that this gives families plenty of notice when planning the purchasing of new uniform for 
September 2024. Pupils have PE twice a week, with the exception of Nursery who have PE once a week. 
Early Year pupils may also wear their PE uniform on Wild Tribe days.  
 
If you require any support with the cost of school uniform, please contact school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Miss E Foster 
Headteacher 

https://www.crestedschoolwear.co.uk/


 

    School Uniform 
School sweatshirts, cardigans, hoodies, polo shirts and t-shirts bearing Elston Hall school logo are available for 

purchase in-store and online at Crested School Wear Wolverhampton (www.crestedschoolwear.co.uk). Non-
branded items are welcome but must be bottle green. More information can be found in our uniform policy. 

Policies | Elston Hall  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

White blouse or shirt 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

White polo shirt      

 
 
 
 
 
 

School tie 
 

Bottle green cardigan  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bottle green jumper   
(round or v-neck) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Grey trousers  

 
 
 
 
 
 
Bottle green or grey skirt  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bottle green or grey 
pinafore  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Green or grey tights 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Summer dress           

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Book bags are available  

 
 
 

Smart, flat black school 
shoes must be worn with 

our school uniform.  

 
Bottle green t-shirt for PE 

days only  

 
Bottle green hoodie for 

PE days only  

 
Black joggers or shorts 

for PE days only  

 
 
 

Black or white trainers 
must be worn with our PE 

uniform.  
 

  

 

Both Governors and staff would like to stress how much importance we attach 
to the wearing of school uniform. Children feel proud and develop a sense of 

belonging to the school community when wearing the school uniform. 
 

http://www.crestedschoolwear.co.uk/
https://www.elstonhall.org.uk/schoolpolicies

